
Additional Bulletin Announcements 
 
 
 
 

Canyonville Adventist Elementary School News 

February Ski Lessons at Mt Ashland - Thank you again for your support of the 
ski program.  We begin with our third outing Thursday, Feb 22nd!! 

Thank you!! - We want to thank all those who have faithfully supported CAES’ 
Family Film Night and our Valentine Rose Sale. 

CAES Board Meeting - The CAES Board Meeting is this Wednesday, Feb 21 at 
5:30 pm.  Board members please plan to attend. 

Spring Break - The Spring break will be March 18-28, 2024. 

CAES Week of Prayer - We will be having our Week of Prayer May 6-9. 

Fundraising for CAES Budget  

 Krispy Kreme Fundraiser - Our next Krispy Kreme Fundraiser will 
be Friday, March 1 from 8:00 am until sold out.  We will be at 
Oregon Sunshine & Tractor Supply. 

 Recycling - We’d love everyone’s help in making this a big year.  Our goal is to 
raise $4500 in cash redemptive recyclables this year!  You can find 
the blue collection bags in the Lobby and then bring the full bags  to 
the school or you can take them to Bottle Drop in Roseburg.  We ap-
preciate all who have contributed.  

 Our Veggie Food Store -  Our shelves are stocked with the new shipment! 
Our Veggie Food Store will be open on Wednesdays from 4:00 –
4:30 pm. Please contact Kim –1-541-261-5847 or it is really 
helpful if you email your order, then Kim can have it ready for 
you when you arrive– caesveggiefood@gmail.com.  

 

Parent Workshop - Navigating Our Digital World 
Roseburg Christian Academy is hosting a seminar on “how to parent your children 
safely in a digital world.”  The seminar is being held in the RCA gym, March 7 at 
6:30 pm.  The presenter is Pastor Jana Lee, Child & Family Ministry Director of the 
Oregon Conference. 
       

Church Campout - It is almost time to make reservations for our annual 

church campout Sept 6-7 at Sunset Bay State Park.  Last year we had a wonderful 
time, we hope you’ll join us this year, also!  Those who wish to reserve a YURT or 
a Full Hook-up site, you’ll want to get your reservation made early on March 6th 
(unless you plan to come a day or two earlier).  We can make the reservations 
exactly 6 months before our beginning date.  Contact Melody 541-817-2643 for 
questions. 

God’s Closet Project - The God’s Closet children’s clothing give-away is organ-

izing for their next give-away.  They would love your help on Wednesdays from 
1:00 to 4:00 pm.  Please come and help our sister church!                          Over→   

      
  

 

Things to Look Forward to in 2024 

 

February 21 - Prayer Meeting - Join us every Wednesday at 7:00 pm as we will be 
reading and discussing the Book of Luke. Please join us! 
 

February 21 - CAES Board Meeting - The Canyonville Adventist Elementary School 
Board Meeting will be Wednesday, February 21 at 5:30 pm.  All members are en-
couraged to attend. 
 

March 3 - Men’s Ministry Project, CAES Greenhouse Set-up - Help prepare the  
site and set-up a greenhouse for the kids to learn the importance of growing!! 
April 7 - God’s Closet - God’s Closet is a clothing give-away for children sponsored 
by the Myrtle Creek SDA Church.  Their next give-away is April 7. 
 

April 14 - Glendale Health Outreach - Our next Glendale Health Outreach is Sun-
day, April 14 at 3:00 pm. 
April 19-21 - Israel In Prophecy Seminar - Pastor Ken Williams will be sharing a 
weekend seminar all about Israel in Prophecy, you won’t want to miss it!! 
April 24-28 and May 2-5 - Radical Teachings of Jesus - Curtis Fields will be sharing 
a 2 weekend series focusing on the Radical Teachings of Jesus.  Plan now to be 
there. 
May 11 - Creation Sabbath - Plan on spending the Sabbath at the Myrtle Creek 
Church May 11 as Dr. Stan Hudson explores God’s wonderful creation with us. 
 

  

Kimberly Ksionsk Concert at the Grants Pass Church - Join us on Satur-

day, February 17, 2024 at the Grants Pass Seventh-day Adventist Church, 1360 NE 
Ninth Street, at 3:00 p.m. to hear music and testimony from Kimberly Ksionsk. Kim-
berly is a mom of young children who has loved music and singing all through life. 
She feels the call of God to minister to others through testimony and song. Kimber-
ly's story is one of triumph over physical limitations and emotional pain. Through 
contemporary Christian music, Kimberly hopes to bring the comfort she has been 
given through 2 Corinthians 1:4. You won’t want to miss this event! 
 

Oregon Prayer Conference - Journey to the Heart of God! 
The Annual Oregon Prayer Conference is March 22-24, 2034 at Twin Rocks Confer-
ence Center, Rockaway Beach, OR.  The guest speaker will be S. Joseph Kidder.  For 
more information and registration go to:  www.oregonadventist.org/ministries/
prayer-ministries.  Questions? Call 541-671-3645 or Andre.Scalfani@npuc.org. 

There are flyers in the foyer for more information. 
 

 ABC Spring Case Food & Book Sale -  is February 25 – March 10, 2024. You 

can go to www.abcflyer.com and click the sale flyer link.  You can order by calling 
the ABC at 503-850-3300.  If you would like to order partial cases, please email 
your order to caesveggiefood @gmail.com.  Please also let the school know if 
there are veggie foods you would like to see the school store carry.  Orders must 
be placed by March 7. The truck will be at the school delivering Thursday, March 
14 from 12:00 - 1:00 pm. 

          

 

                            Over→  

http://www.abcflyer.com/

